DEANZA SPRINGS

RESORT

Date: 7.31.23
Subject: New Clothing Policy

After careful deliberation, DeAnza Springs Resort has reached a significant
decision to become a "Textile" park. In the coming weeks, more detailed
information will be unveiled. However, we can share some of the rules and
guidelines that will be put into effect:

Starting 9/1/2023:
e Clothing will be mandatory at all times at all “common areas” at DeAnza
Springs Resort
o Ex - Clubhouse, all roads, pools, gym, hiking trails, etc.
e Site Holders that lease a site from DeAnza Springs Resort may continue to
not wear clothes at their own site.

Starting 10/30/23
e Clothing will be required at all times within the park premises
o Including all sites at DeAnza Springs

We understand that change can sometimes be met with mixed feelings, and we
empathize with those who might feel upset or uncertain about the introduction of
this new clothing rule. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this
matter further, we kindly request you to set up an appointment by sending an

email to luke@deanzasprings.com.

Sincerely,
DeAnza Springs Resort Management



